
 
 

 

 

Bouldering at the PETZ 

A guide for all visitors 

 
 
1. Preliminary remarks 

 
We built our bouldering and training area in compliance with the relevant 
standards. On this basis, bouldering indoors is not particularly risky 
according to the available statistical data. A significant individual risk when 
bouldering is that an intentional or unintentional jump off a bouldering 
route can result in injury. On rare occasions, handles may rotate 
unexpectedly, loosen, or break. If you have no previous experience with 
bouldering, we therefore recommend an introductory course with one of 
our trainers, in which we will teach you the basics of bouldering. 

 

 
2. Bouldering rules 

 

¨ Use of the facilities in the gym is at your own risk and responsibility. 
Everyone's safety requires caution and mutual consideration. 
Therefore, behave in such a way that you do not endanger or hinder 
yourself or other boulderers. 

¨ In the bouldering area and on the gallery you have to wear either 
climbing shoes or indoor sports shoes with smooth and clean soles. 
Going barefoot is not allowed for reasons of hygiene. Also, for 
reasons of hygiene, you are not allowed to go into the café or the 
toilet or outside with climbing shoes. 

¨ If you are not bouldering, keep a distance of at least 2.5 meters from 
the wall. If you boulder, keep a sufficiently large distance from other 
boulderers, you can use 1.5 meters as a guideline. It is particularly 
important that you do not climb below or above another boulderer 
or walk along the wall. This also means that you are not allowed to 
use the mats in front of the walls as seating. 



 
 

 

¨ Do not bring any food or drink into the bouldering area and do not 
place any clothing, bags or backpacks on the mats. 

¨ Children should know that the bouldering area is not a playground 
and that running around or shouting is not allowed. Please also read 
our flyer “Rules for bouldering with children”! 

¨ We recommend using liquid chalk. The handles and the air will thank 
you, and above all our employees don't have to breathe in the dust 
all the time. 

¨ Several brushes hang on poles in the hall. You can use these to clean 
the grips that have gotten too much chalk or sole rubber. 

¨ Please help us to keep the hall clean so that everyone's stay is and 
remains pleasant. 
 

3. General Rules 

 
If you want to hold courses or other events, especially children's 
birthday parties, in the gym, use the contact form on our website to 
obtain permission. 

Do not bring animals into the gym.  

Smoking is not permitted in the entire hall.  

You must take care of your wardrobe and any equipment you have 
brought with you. No liability is accepted in the event of loss or theft. 
This also applies to items stored in the lockable wardrobes and safes, 
especially valuables. 

 
If you notice any problems, especially with regard to safety in the gym, 
please contact our employees in the gym immediately. 

 
Have fun bouldering! 

 
Your PETZ bouldering gym in Neustadt 


